
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from meeting held on 06/11/2014 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif presented the minutes from the April meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian was not present at the meeting. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
Ray was not present at the meeting. 
 

Safety Officer 
Bill reported that there were no open safety issues. 

 
Newsletter Editor  

Mike Denest reported that the May/June Newsletter was released and posted to the 
website. 

 
Old Business 

Bill Losey informed the members that they are free to make offers for any  items from 
Bob Fling's estate.  Bill and Ray are coordinating these sales. 
 

New Business 
The club discussed plans for the upcoming Buy and Fly event on Saturday, June 14th: 
 

• Starts at 7:30 
• Pilot's meeting 8:30 to 9:00 
• $10 Selling Fee - No Pilot Fee 
• 72-Mhz Radios without a pin should be impounded 
• Pilots need a spotter - No more than 4 aircraft flying at once 
• Food will be in the Pavilion - Donations welcome 
• Will probably also have Coffee and donuts for earlier in the day 

 
Henry indicated that he already has enough volunteers for the event, but we will need 
someone else to be the CD for this event next year. 

 
 



 
 
 
New Business (continued) 

Other new business: 
• It was noted that there is an IMAA Giant Scale event scheduled for 

September 12th - 14th at New Garden Airport. 
• Dave Unger suggested paving stones at the flight stations.  It was explained 

that this should not be necessary once the grass grows back since the flight 
stations are now being mowed with a trimmer. 

 
 
New Members 

 
There were no prospective members waiting for a vote 
 
The club voted and approved probationary membership for: 
 

• Richard Jenkins – Richard started in the hobby about 30 years ago in Taiwan and 
has been flying at Lums Pond.  He has about 8 scratch-built planes, but needs 
flight instruction.  Richard will be sponsored by Roger Smith 

• John Smith – John travels the East Coast in his 5th wheel trailer and spends the 
winters in Florida.  John will be sponsored by Dave Unger. 

 
 
 

 
50/50 
 Rick Greenawalt won $26 in the 50/50 raffle and donated it back to the club 
 ________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 
There was no show and tell at the meeting. 

 
The meeting was closed at around 8:00 PM  
 

Next Meeting 
Wednesday, August 13th at 7:30 PM at West Field 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


